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Septeuber 26, 1949

your recent y exprossing the desire of the people,
of the Tribal Couneil, that ur, Eo, Oe
be the next Superintendant of the Fort
Berthold Indian leservation.

It was thoughtful of you to write me cone
serning Ur, lorrow's qualifications for this position and
I do want you to know tLhat I sppreciate it so very much,
Tou may be certain that I shall take this matter
mediately with the proper authorities \n the Department of
the Interior here and, just ae soon a8 N report has been
received, I will write you again,

Flease fesl free to let me hear from you
whenever matters cowe up that you think I should know aboub,
or when I can be of any possible assistance to you down
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With kindest regards, and hoping you mnd
yours are well and happy, I am

Sincerely,
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